
CALL TO WORSHIP
PSALM 133

HYMNS
2 "PRAISE TO THE LORD, THE ALMIGHTY"
64 "LIKE A RIVER GLORIOUS"
278 "BENEATH THE CROSS OF JESUS"

CONGREGATIONAL PRAYER

SCRIPTURE READING
PSALM 2:1-12

HYMNS
181 "HIS ROBES FOR MINE"
91 "THE LOVE OF GOD"
389 "ALL I HAVE IS CHRIST"

MESSAGE
“PROPER ATTITUDES FOR WORSHIP”
1 TIMOTHY 2:8-15
PASTOR KEVIN WILLIAMS

CLOSING HYMN
105 "MY SAVIOR'S LOVE"

BENEDICTION

M E A D O W L A N D S
B A P T I S T  C H U R C H

MORNING WORSHIP SERVICES
23 October |  9:30am or 1 1am 

Prayer Time
9:00am-9:25am
Room 207 (Fireside Room)

Nursery (0-3)
9:30am and 11am

*Adult Bible Study
Fellowship Groups 
9:30am or 11am

*Children's Sunday
School/Teens 
11am

*Please see the
Information Desk for
locations and details.

TODAY



30 October
6pm-8pm
Reformation Movie Night

05 November
10am-12pm
Set-up and prep for All-Church Lunch
Please sign up on the bulletin board if you
can help serve in this way.

06 November
All-Church Lunch

13 November
4pm-8pm
Membership Class
Please sign up on the bulletin board.
6pm-8pm
Parenting Seminar
Member Care
Childcare will be provided for all classes.

Teen Bible Quizzing (Room
314)

Men's Bible Study

Ladies' Bible Study

Kids 4 Truth

Monday
7pm-9pm
Men's Basketball Night
See bulletin board for details.

Wednesday 
6:30pm 

7pm

      (Room 207 Fireside
       Room)

      (Auditorium)

Friday
6:30pm-8:30pm
Family Harvest Carnival
All are welcome including your
friends and neighbours.
See bulletin board for details.

C A L E N D A R
I T E M S

E V E N T S

THIS WEEK:

 FINANCIAL UPDATE (JANUARY-SEPTEMBER)

$34,429 to Missionaries
$42,824 to Ukrainian relief ($8,527 Thanksgiving offering)
$83,160 to Mortgage/Land ($5,640 Thanksgiving offering)

Special Donations in Addition to General Offerings:

Current Operating Status: ($2,895)

Total Disbursements

Total Income

Other Income

General  Offerings


 Actual

$689,295

$50,278

$739,573

$742,468

Budget

$712,500

$52,500

$765,000

$761,278



M I S S I O N A R Y
U P D A T E

September 2022

Dear Praying Friends,

We are so grateful to be able to announce that we (Herb, Janet and Noah) are all
safely back in South Africa! - home again! In 2 Corinthians 5:9 Paul says that
whether we are at home or away, we ought to be pleasing to the Lord. We have
tried, by His grace, to be pleasing to Him, and He has been so good to us! 
On July 25th Herb and Noah boarded a plane for South Africa, leaving Megan and
Janet behind in Canada. Almost immediately after arriving there were pressing
ministry needs and many, many attempts to reconnect with people who we had not
seen for so long! It took a couple of days to recover from the effects of jet lag, but
on Friday, July 29th, Herb and Noah participated in an Embark Youth activity. Herb
spoke at our church plant on July 31 for the first time in several months - and what a
happy reunion it was! George and Amy, helped by Jared and Shené did such a great
job caring for the church in our absence. There are more people attending church
now than there were when we left! We had secured premises to meet in, but alas,
that was short-lived. We had to return the keys to the hall due to an ongoing legal
dispute between the property owners and the property manager. It’s a long and
difficult story of all that transpired but for now, everyone is back to meeting in our
living room. Please pray with us regarding a place for our church to meet. After the
initial excitement of finding our own place, people are a bit discouraged with
having to move back into the house. 
Our counseling ministry is also back in full swing. Pray for those involved - and for
Herb, that God would give wisdom in how to help those hurting people who come
each week. Such stories of hurt from a broken world. Counselees tell stories of
abandonment by family, childhood rape, and trauma. Still others struggle with anger
and anxiety.
The flu is going around too. Noah has missed two weeks of school with bronchitis
and Herb had to lay low for a couple of days with a persistent chest cough and sore
throat. Please pray for our health. After being in North America for so long, we find
ourselves susceptible to the South African strains of illness again.
Finally, on the 25th of August, Janet arrived back in Knysna. She has immediately
jumped back into ministry, helping at Knysna Primary and teaching the Ladies Bible
Study. Pray for the ministry initiatives she is involved in, that souls would come to
faith in Christ and lives would be impacted for eternity.
So many of you helped us along the way while we were on our furlough, and we are
grateful for you. We enjoyed our furlough, but it is great to be back home!

 Herb, Janet, and Noah Hunter

T H E  H U N T E R S
 S O U T H  A F R I C A

(excerpts from their latest prayer letter)



CONTACT INFORMATION

CHURCH OFFICE
780-440-1195

KEVIN WILLIAMS
PASTOR
587-635-2758

MARK RICHMOND
FAMILY PASTOR
587-635-2752

JEFF MCCONNELL
PASTORAL INTERN
587-635-2751

DAVID TREAU
CHURCH ADMINISTRATOR
587-635-2753

GIVING

A giving receptacle is
located by the church
office door.  E-transfer is
also available. From your
bank's website, select
the e-transfer feature.
The email address to
transfer to is                          
donations@meadowlands
baptist.com. Your
donation will be
automatically accepted,
and you will receive a
confirmation of the
transfer.  

SUBSCRIBE TO OUR
EMAILS: 

Stay Connected
Sign up at
meadowlandsbaptist.com

MEADOWLANDS BAPTIST CHURCH

Address: 2215-17 St. NW, Edmonton, AB
Email: info@meadowlandsbaptist.com
Website: meadowlandsbaptist.com

ACCESS MBC SERMONS ANYTIME!

Download ChurchOne App on your mobile device
and type in our member ID or code to get started.
Member ID: meadowlands
Code ID#: 02371


